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Dear Mr. Abraham -

I beg to refer to your letter of February 21st,

last, which was left by you in the Department on the

occasion of your recent visit. The Igricultural work out¬

lined therein on the different reserves is approved. I note

that you make no reference to the Sarnia, Mississaugas of

the Credit, or six Nations Reserve, with the exception of

the school fair at the last mentioned. I shall be glad

to know what plans, if any, you have for these reserves.

I hope also that you will be able to interest the

Cape Croker Indian when you pay them the visit next month.

Yours very truly,

Deputy Superintendent

R. H. Abraham, Esq., B.S.A.,

R. R. No. 1,

Catham, Ont.
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